
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Under the provisions of Article 152.905 of the Local 
Government Code, notice is hereby given that a public 
hearing for the fiscal year 2025 compensation of the 
County Auditor, Assistant Auditors, and the Court 
Reporters of the 15th, 59th, and 397th Judicial Districts has 
been scheduled.  The hearing will be held in the 397th 
District Courtroom, Grayson County Justice Center, 200 S. 
Crockett, Sherman, Texas at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, 
August 29, 2024. 


